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Thursday 10th  November 2022 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
After the success of last year, SMFR are excited to 
announce we are bringing the festive cheer back with the 
help of ‘My Child’s Art.’   
 
Over the past couple of weeks, children from all year groups 
have been busy designing Christmas cards which have been processed and now 
available for you to see and purchase on a wide range of personalised gifts and cards. 
 
You will now be able to use the unique login that has been attached to this letter 

to view your child's design and order their personalised Christmas cards and full range 
of other exciting keepsakes and gifts all printed with your child's Christmas design! 
These range from Christmas cards, thank you cards to even tote bags and wrapping 
paper!  
 
To order your personalised gifts and cards follow the steps on the reverse of this letter. 
 
As a school we will receive commission from all the products sold through this 

company. Last year this was a lovely way to get into the festive spirit and I really hope 

that you can join us again in raising money for new Art and DT resources for the school! 

The money raised from last year’s Christmas cards meant we were able to purchase a 

fantastic range of resources which helped to enhance your child’s learning.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Miss Wicks 
 
 
Please note if your child was absent on the days that the cards were created in school 
the company was unable to process their work. All designs had to be received by a 
specific date. 

 
 
  



 
 

To order your personalised gifts and cards there are some 
really easy steps below: 
 

1. Log in to the parent order portal using the username 

and password attached to this letter. 

2. To preview your child's design, search for their 

name using the secure search bar. Once 

you have found the matching result, select 

'add' and then 'proceed with selected 

children' to continue to the next step. You 

can add multiple children before proceeding 

if you have more than one child that attends 

the school. 

3. Confirm the spelling of your child's name as 

you would like it printed on the products. This could be their full name, a 

nickname or even a combination of their 

name and the year if you wish! 

4. Choose from our huge range of products! 

Personalise them with our choice of design 

styles or a message - products start at just 

£2.69 so there is something for everyone! 

Once you have added all the products you 

wish to order to your basket, use our 

secure checkout to pay online using your 

credit / debit card or PayPal. 

5. Your order will be delivered directly to you at the address you provided 

within 10 working days. 

 

This information will also be available to view on the website along with FAQ’s.  

 

 

SPECIAL OFFER:  
 

You can use the discount code StMarys9 to receive 10% off your 
order! This code will be valid on ALL orders until 23rd November 

2022!  


